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Subject: Receipt of your application to the call for Strategic Projects under the 

Critical Raw Materials Act  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the submission of your application to the call for Strategic Projects under 

the Critical Raw Materials Act. We hereby confirm that your application was well 

received on 6 August 2024. 

After the cut-off date, we will inform you within 30 days if the information provided in 

the application is considered to be complete, in accordance with article 7(4) of the 

Critical Raw Materials Act. If the application is incomplete, the Commission may request 

you to submit the additional information required to complete the application without 

undue delay, specifying which additional information is required.  

Yours sincerely, 

DG GROW Strategic Projects team 

 

 

 


